
October 7, 1974 

Rabbi Steven Riskin 
Lincoln Square Synagogue 
200 Amsterdam Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Reeve: 

Let me thank you for promising to cooperate in paying 
the salary of a coor@inator of volunteers to assist in 
the resettlement and integration of Russian Jews in 
New York, by contributing $1,500 over the next four 
months. 

I am sure that you appreciate how important this work 
is. The funds are needed quite urgently, and I would 
appreciate at least the first installment as soon as 
possible. 

You may make out the check to the Jewish Center 
Cherity Foundation, Inc. 

All my best regerds. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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